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Dear Colleagues, 
 
I hope you have had an enjoyable and productive summer and are looking forward to another exciting academic 
year. 
 
I am pleased to report that, thanks to the hard work of our enrollment management professionals, our student 
enrollment numbers are looking better than they have in 5 years. We are poised to surpass our budgeted goals for 
first-year and graduate students, and possibly even transfers. Dr. Greg Nayor and his team, along with the assistance 
of many faculty and academic departments, have done an excellent job of getting the college back on an upward 
trajectory with our enrollment. 
 
This substantial improvement in our enrollment numbers means that we are well positioned financially to make 
investments in other areas of the college. An important investment for me is in our dedicated faculty and staff. The 
Cabinet believes the budget will once again support a salary increase. I am delighted to announce that—


